
 
 

MEMORANDUM 

 
TO: Heritage Markham Committee 

 

FROM:  Regan Hutcheson, Manager-Heritage Planning  

 

DATE: February 12, 2020 

 

SUBJECT: End of Term for Member 

 Heritage Markham Committee 

      

 

As of November 30, 2019, Maria Cerone officially completed her appointed term on the 

committee.  Maria has decided not to stay on the committee until a replacement is appointed by 

Council and indicated her time on the committee is completed as of January 8, 2020.  The City 

has declared her position as vacant and a replacement will be obtained by Clerks Department in 

the near future. 

 

Maria was a representative for the Unionville area. She served for 2 ½ years (since June 2017) 

 

At this time, it would be appropriate to acknowledge the contribution of Maria for her 

commitment to the Heritage Markham Committee and her support for the City’s heritage 

conservation program.   

 

 

Suggested Recommendation for Heritage Markham  
 

That Heritage Markham acknowledges and appreciates the 2 ½ years of commitment and service 

provided by Maria Cerone to the Heritage Markham Committee.  

 

 

 

 

 

File: Heritage Markham Committee file 

 
Q:\Development\Heritage\HERITAGE MARKHAM FILES\MEMBERS\Retirements\HM Maria Cerone.doc 

 

 


